
Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G 
June 14, 1929 K.C.B.• > $2.

The provisional Institute Committee in Moscow hasat Kyoto.
promised to send one observer and it is possible that observers 
will attend from Mexico and the Dutch East Indies. The League 
of Nations and International Labor Office will be again represen­ted by observers as at the 1927 conference.

With very kind regards,
Very sincerely yours,

General Secretary
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